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Capt. • P. ,,cl'ail 
Ailerican Airlines 
'oo.chat1 Field 

Fort Worth, T sx<1a 

Dear Mac: 

So:ptember 22, 1950 

The Airports Advisory Comriittoo to the Civil 
Aerone.trtics d'ninistrator ie holding their next meeting in 
Fort ,forth the wook of October 16th. tr. carte"r, as you know, 
is an honora.::7 membm· of this conmittse, c.nd this moeting is 
be.in held in Fort ftorth on bis invitation . 

Re is very anxious that th«/ sere the Greater Fort Worth 
Internatioml Airport and bas aoked me to co tact yot to sao if 
American could rJl"ovide a Ccnwir to t~lte the group on a. flight 
ov ~r the field sh0\Tin° it to them fl"om the air. I b lime 
Tuesday, October 17th, around noon would be the best titie to do 
this. 

Would you please o.dvise me if this is possible so that 
we my arranee our progi·::1.m accordingly. 

With best r~..rde, I am 

CC - ni.•. Amon G. Carter 


